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Dear Families, 
It has been a lovely few weeks here in school and it is a delight to 
share a few of the highlights with you! 
Firstly, a huge thank you to everyone who joined us for our Sports 
Day – what a joyful and energetic celebration it was! Spirits were 
high, and our children truly shone in every event with great 
sportsmanship and enthusiasm. It was a real pleasure to hear of so 
many smiles, cheers, and proud moments on the field. Thank you to 
our staff for making the day such a success and to Mrs Drew for 
taking such an active part! 
Our Year 5 and 6 pupils were also treated to a fantastic cultural 
experience through the “Eisteddfod in a Box” workshop. This 
interactive session brought the rich traditions of the Eisteddfod to 
life. Pupils explored its fascinating history, learned about the 
significance of the Crowning of the Bard and Chairing of the Bard 
ceremonies, and had the chance to create their own artistic 
interpretations of a Crown.  It was a creative and thought-provoking 
afternoon that we’re sure the children will remember. 
Meanwhile, our Year 6 pupils took part in the Diocesan Leavers’ 
Mass at St Winefride’s in Holywell. It was a moving and meaningful 
celebration of their time in Catholic primary education, surrounded 
by pupils and staff from schools across the diocese. Following the 
Mass, our children had the opportunity to walk to St Winefride’s 
Well, it was a peaceful and spiritual experience to mark this 
important milestone. 
As always, thank you for your continued support. We are so proud of 
all our pupils – for their enthusiasm, creativity, and the way they 
represent our school and values so beautifully in everything they do. 
Many thanks, 

Mrs Morris. 
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Our Nursery children 
have been learning 
different sounds and 
particularly enjoyed 
learning about the 
letter S. They have 
been practicing 
writing the letter in 
different ways and all 
agreed their 
favourite way was 
writing it in the sand! 

In Cymraeg, we 
have been learning 
about different 
foods. We did a fun 
taste test where the 
children had to 
guess what food or 
drink they were 
eating, answering 
in Welsh. 

We have started a new topic in Maths this month. We have been learning 
about how to record data in different ways. These include tally charts and 
block diagrams. The children have been loving this topic! 

Mr Williams +
 Mrs Mulgrew's 

class 





MRS GIBBONS CLASS 
Years 5 and 6 

Year 6 children attended 
a Diocesan Year 6 
Leavers Mass in 
Holywell on the 17th 
June. They also visited St 
Winefride’s Well. 

Year 5 pupils enjoyed a fun day at 
St. Davids High school last Friday. 
They took part in a health and wellbeing 
day and participated in lots of different 
activities, such as cooking, art, music and 
multi sports. 



MRS GIBBONS CLASS 
Years 5 and 6 

St David's health 
and wellbeing 

day part 2. 

Eisteddfod in a box - session from 
Wrexham University Civic mission 
fund and NEWA. The session was 
centered around the Eisteddfod, 
it's historical and cultural impact, 
and the importance of the Charing 
of the bard and crowning of the 
Bard within the festival. Children 
had lots of fun creating crowns 
based on our local area. The 
childrens designs were so 
impressive! 



School and community 
information. 


